RESOLUTIONS: YOUR VOTE COUNTS



You will have received the Resolution timetable for 2023/24 in your August mailing from NFWI.

As in previous years, the November issue of *WI Life* will include details and a selection slip regarding the resolutions.

Every member has a right to an individual selection (it should not be one resolution from all of the WI). Selections can be sent in the following ways:

- The selection slips collected from individual members and sent by post as below.
- Selections counted by a member of the WI and the totals for each resolution sent by email.
- Individual members may also send their selection by post or email.

Selections must reach Liz Anderson by Friday 9 February 2024 so they can be counted and the results forwarded to NFWI who will collate the total from all Federations.

You will then be able to discuss the final selected resolution(s) at your May monthly meeting.

ALL VOTES MUST BE RETURNED TO LIZ ANDERSON, via email on bodriggy1@gmail.com or by post to Bodriggy, Lamorna, Penzance TR19 6XW NOT DIRECT TO NFWI

DO NOT DELAY! THIS CAN BE DEALT WITH STRAIGHT AWAY!